May 29 2000

To

Mr. Jeff Allen,

House No. 18, North Gate Road,

Maine

Dear Mr. Allen,

Hi. I am John Wright. I am the organizer for Symposium Trust. We have undertaken the construction of Symposium Trust Hospital in your area one year ago.

The hospital is now serving many poor and destitute that cannot afford the services of big private hospitals. This year we have decided to build a school for the poor. Like the last time, we are gathering donations for this noble cause. Hence we request you to contribute any amount you think is suitable for the construction. Please be aware that all the accounts will be available for everybody to see and not a penny will be misused in the process.

Thanks and regards,

John Wright,

M: 1457899656

